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From: Jennifer Savage <jenniferelizabethsavage@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 1:40 PM

To: COB; Wilson, Mike

Subject: comment re Firearms ordinance

Dear Supervisors,

I have lived on the Peninsula for 19 years and am currently involved in the Peninsula Community
Collaborative, a resident-led group working to improve safety on the Peninsula. | appreciate the discussion
regarding residents' concerns about ongoing target shooting in Samoa and elsewhere: it's a big
problem that has made people feel less safe, less able to enjoy the outdoors and less confident
letting their children play outside.

| encourage the Board of Supervisors to amend the Discharge of Firearms Ordinance to address safety concerns
of target shooting occurring within densely populated residential and recreational areas of the County including the
entire Peninsula south of the gun range.

Thank you,
Jennifer Savage
Manila



